From: HR - Communications

To: HR-COMMUNICATIONS-L@LISTSERV.UCONN.EDU
Subject: Update On Your Participation in Segal Organizational Assessment
Date: Thursday, August 28, 2025 3:17:00 PM

This message is sent on behalf of Renee Boggis, Associate Vice President of Human
Resources:

Dear Employee,

At the start of the organizational assessment being led by Segal, your position was initially
included in the scope of the review because your job title falls within the group of job titles
selected for the assessment. Following further conversations with your unit leaders and a
closer review of your job duties, we have determined that your position is no longer within
the scope of the assessment. This decision is not a cause for concern; it rather reflects that
your specific duties and responsibilities are not part of this assessment.

Thank you for your understanding and for your ongoing contributions to the university.

Sincerely,
Renee
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